ST. JOSEPH'S COLLEGE
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SCHOOL CODE : WB024

Dear Parents,

Greetings and best wishes from St. Joseph’s College.
| write to you to bring to your notice a few very important points regarding the rules of the school.
| would request you to please make sure that your children adhere to these rules.

Mobile Phones: It has been noticed that some students are bringing Mobile Phones to school.
Students are not permitted to carry Mobile Phones with them. If there is need to make an Urgent
call home then the office phone could be used. We will be making surprise checks on the
student’s person and bags and if a Mobile Phone is found then it will be Confiscated and handed
back when the Parent meets the Principal. | would ask the parents to please take this very
seriously.

Hair Cuts and Shaving Beards: It has been noticed that students have now started sporting
unruly hair on the head and not shaving the facial hair. The rule clearly states that this is not
permitted. | do realize that due to the pandemic and the holding of online classes and the wearing
of masks these rules seem to have been overlooked. Now that we are in the Offline mode of
Classes | would request parents to make sure that the students have a decent haircut and keep
the chin and face clear of hair. It is not becoming of a student to leave home with 2 or 3 days
growth of hair on the chin.

Proper and complete School Uniform: Students are to attend school wearing proper and clean
uniform. This also includes the prescribed school shoes and school belt. School neck tie is only
to be worn in winter. Students must wear their school ID card and face masks at all times.

Parents, | request you to please co-operate with the school on these points as they are very
important in keeping the school flag flying high. We have to do all we can to make sure that our
students are looked upon as being among the best in the city.

Thank you and God Bless

Yours sincerel
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